
1

Townsend, Erle

From: Peter McCoubrey <pmccoubrey@hotmail.com>

Sent: Monday, February 5, 2024 2:07 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program (Reposting)

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click 

links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

Sent from my iPhone 

I am firmly opposed to mandating that people have to buy electric vehicles. Mandates of any 

kind are just wrong and these stupid rules that somebody made up for our own good really 

irks me. I’m all for a clean environment and I know for sure that the air and water in this state 

is cleaner now than it was 40 years ago. The climate alarmists need to go and be replaced by 

folks with common sense. I don’t want the great state of Maine to become like California. 

Pete McCoubrey 


